
1958 Australian Ladies’ Rowing Council meeting 
Conference held 8/4/1958 in Melbourne. 

Mrs Atkinson appointed as International Secretary. 

From NSW suggestions for discussion: 

1. Outmoded appearance of the Australian Championship trophy. 

2. Should migrants to this country be resident for a certain time in a State before being 
eligible to compete in Australian Championship 

Discussion 

Regarding point 1. Queensland and Victoria indicated their disapproval of any alteration to 
modernise the dress on the model of the trophy. which was indicative of the dress at the time 
when the trophy was presented by Queensland Licensed Victuallers Association.  

Regarding point 2: Mrs. Stockman suggested each State to obtain information from other 
sporting bodies to see what they are doing in the matter. 
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